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GOVERNOR EXTENDS GURU NANAK JAYANTI GREETINGS 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma 
has extended warm greetings to people of Arunachal Pradesh on the 
auspicious occasion of Guru Nanak Jayanti. He has expressed his 
hope that the occasion will inspire all to follow the ideals of Guru 
Nanak Devji. 

In his message, Governor said that Guru Nanak's principle of purity of 
mind, earning an honest living and selfless service is very relevant, 
even today. These ideals continue to guide all on the path of humanity. 
He wished that the blessed occasion strengthen the bonds of unity and 
mutual goodwill among people. 
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